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EP.25.011 Proposal to Rename the Center for Women and Gender in Global Perspectives 
 
UPDATE 
The proposal to rename the Center for Women and Gender in Global Perspectives was approved by 
the Senate on September 16, 2024. The proposal was then submitted for inclusion on the  
November 14, 2024 Board of Trustees agenda. Upon submission, the Board recommended a revision 
to the proposed name, changing the name from “Center for Global Gender Equity” to “Center for the 
Study of Global Gender Equity.” The unit and college were supportive of this proposed revised name, 
so the originally submitted item was pulled from the November 14, 2024 Board of Trustees agenda. 
The revised item, naming the center the “Center for the Study of Global Gender Equity,” was approved 
by the Board of Trustees on January 23, 2025. 
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